
 

 

 

 

 
Wednesday 1st May 2024 

 
WELCOME TO TOTTENHALL INFANT SCHOOL 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted that you and your child are joining our Reception in September 
2024. Please read the following information carefully.  
 

 
Reception Presentation for Parents and Carers 

We would also like to invite parents and carers to a meeting where we will share 
important information about our school, transition into reception and an opportunity 
to meet key staff members. This will take place on: 
 

Wednesday 5th June at 9.00am 
 

Please arrive at the main entrance on Tottenhall Road where a member of our team 
will be there to welcome you. The meeting will take no longer than 45 minutes. 
Please arrange care for your child as this is a parent and carer only meeting.  

 

 
Taster sessions for new pupils 

We would like to invite parents, carers and children for 2 taster sessions. This will be 
an informal drop-in to visit the Reception classes and to meet staff. These will take 
place on: 
 

Wednesday 26th June from 4.00pm to 4.45pm 
 

Tuesday 2nd July from 4.00pm to 4.45pm 
(you will be informed of your child’s class at this taster session) 

 
Please arrive at the main entrance on Tottenhall Road where a member of our team 
will be there to welcome you. Please bring your child with you. 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Zaheen Younis 
Deputy Headteacher  
 
 


